
 

 

8th March 2022 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

After School Clubs – Summer Term 
 

We are pleased to announce that bookings for our external after school clubs for next term will 
open w.c. 14th March. 
 
Please see the attached flyer for the clubs that will be on offer, and further information and 
instructions to book will follow early next week. 
 
You will be directed to book on to clubs online, either via Parent Pay or other online links 
provided by the club organisers. Where payment is to be made via Parent Pay, we will ask you 
to do this in order to reserve your child’s place. 
 
Please note that clubs will run for a full term, with the exception of Sportspoint and We 
Are Adventurers. These clubs will run on a half-termly basis and bookings will reopen before the 
half term holiday. Further information will follow nearer the time. 
 
Please look out for a further email regarding our internal clubs. 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
School Office 


